CUS 417/105,95 (Typewriting) (To Dr. Dawrason Brown) 13, Norham Gardens, Oxford August 20th, 1907. Dear Brown: I am sorry about the condition of the plethors in your article. I am afraid we must agree to the Leas' request and cut it down to as near as possible the space they assign. I know how hard it is to do this, but it is surprising how much may be done by cutting out redundant words and sentences. For example, I cut out nearly four lines to the printed page from one edition of my text-book simply by condensation. It is, of course, a great aggravation and it is often harder to boil down than to write. I hope Dr. Trudeau is keeping pretty well. Sincerely yours, Wm Osler ang 22 - 23 Bath of lasterbuy.